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Monday 27th February 2023 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
 
The government has given schools guidance that from September 2023, at the latest, that all 
schools need to all move to a 32.5hour week. The 32.5 hours are taken from doors opening to 
home time.  
 
 
To meet our statutory requirement, we now need to increase our school day by 10 minutes a 
day, and we would like to do this straight after the Easter holiday, which is the 17th April 2023.  
Our current school day is an 8:40am start with a 3:00pm finish, from the 17th April this will 
change to an 8:30am start and a 3:00pm finish.  
 
 
If you have any questions or this raises any concerns for you, then please let us know.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 

Mrs Amy Gurner 
Headteacher  
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